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May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer and Student 

  

Re: May Half Term 

 

I am writing to inform you about the upcoming May half term break and provide some important 

details regarding the schedule and uniform expectations. 

 

The school will close for the May half term on Friday, 24th May at 3:10 pm. After dismissal, we kindly 

request that all students promptly make their way home. 

 

The school will re-open on Monday 3rd June at the usual time. 

 

Uniform for the Summer Term – 3rd June 2024 to 23rd July 2024 
 

To ensure clarity and consistency, we would like to outline our expectations for student attire during 

the final half-term of the academic year: 

 

Blazer: While wearing the school blazer is not compulsory, please note that no alternative jacket is 

allowed. Students should not substitute the school blazer with hooded, denim or fashion jackets. 

 

Blouse: Students are required to wear a white revere collared blouse, which should be neatly tucked 

into the waist of the kilt. 

 

Kilt: It is important to wear the kilt without turning or rolling the waistband to adjust the length. The kilt 

must not be shorter than 5 centimeters above the knee. 

 

School Jumper or Cardigan: Although not mandatory, students may choose to wear a navy jumper 

or cardigan with the school logo. 

 

Socks/Tights: Students should wear navy or black socks up to the knee (not over the knee or ankle) or 

navy or black tights. 

  

Shoes: Black formal low-heeled shoes are to be worn by all students. Canvas, suede or fabric shoes, 

black ballet shoes, plimsolls, black trainers, or boots are not acceptable. 

 

Please note that the uniform code applies at all times, including during travel to and from school. The 

PE kit uniform remains the same for the summer term. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that students adhere to the uniform expectations. By 

maintaining a smart and consistent appearance, we foster a positive learning environment. 
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Staying hydrated 

 

We would like to emphasise the importance of staying hydrated and encourage all students to bring 

a refillable water bottle to school. With their teacher's permission, students may have their water 

bottles with them during lessons. 

 

To replenish their water bottles, students are advised to use the water fountains located throughout 

the school during break and lunchtime. Please note that filling water bottles during lesson time will 

not be permitted. 

 

We take great pride in our school and our students, and we sincerely appreciate your ongoing 

support in upholding our high standards. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


